
LETTER TO BE SENT TO ATTENDEES OF CAT VI TRAINING COURSE IN WILDWOOD, FL DEC 3-7, 1979

We are pleased to learn that you will attend the Federal Interagency Course
for Radiological Emergency Response Coordinators to be conducted in Wildwood,
Florida, December 3-7, 1979. The course will be held at the Central Florida
Area Coordinator's Emergency Operating Center located near the intersection
of Huey Street and State Route 44A (from Route 301 go east on Huey Street
about 1/2 block to the EOC). A block of rooms has been reserved beginning
Sunday, December 2, at the Holiday Inn at the junction of West Highway 44
and I-75 in Wildwood. You should plan to arrive Sunday evening as the course
starts at 9:00 a.m. Monday. You should also call the !!cliday Inn and confirm
your reservation. The number is 904/748-1133 (make sure you tell them you are
with the NRC group as you will then be assured of the room rate of $18 plus tax).

Enclosed is a travel authorization to and from Wildwood and explanatory material
concerning procedures for applying for reimbursement. Should you need any
assistance or information about your travel, please call Mrs. Shirley Welch
of our office at 301/492-7210. We look forward to seeing you in Wildwood.

Sincerely,

62%YY/

Harold E. Collins
Assistant Director

for Emergency Preparedness
Office of State Programs

Enclosures:
As stated.
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